
 

Library Notice 

LIB/NTC/F3/V-I/08                                                                             Date: 02.09.2022                   
 
It is notified to all concerned that the computer room service of the 
Central Library, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University will be 
suspended for few days on and from 5th September,2022 for the 
renovation work of the said room. All users of the University Library 
are requested to co-operate in this period.               

           Sd- 

        Assistant Librarian 
        Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University          

In communication to: 

1. The Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 
2. The Registrar, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 
3. The Dean, Faculty of Post-Graduate Studies in Arts, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 
4. The Dean, Faculty of Post-Graduate Studies in Science, Technology and Vocational Studies, Cooch 

Behar Panchanan Barma University.    
5. The Head/ Co-Ordinator with all Faculty Members of Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University.         
6. Co-Ordinator of Evening Class, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 
7. Assistant Co-Ordinator of Evening Class, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 
8. University Notice Board, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 
9. Dr. Avijit Datta, System Administrator, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University, to upload the 

notice in the University Website. 

 
       Assistant Librarian 
         Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University          

 
 


